
 
Loudoun County Metrorail  

Bicycle and Pedestrian Improvements  
Loudoun County 

 

Virtual Design Public Hearing  
 

Thursday, May 27, 2021, 6:30 p.m.  
www.virginiadot.org/LoudounMetroBikePed 

 
Find out about plans to construct missing segments in the bicycle and 
pedestrian network within two miles of the future Loudoun Gateway (Route 
606) and Ashburn Metrorail stations. The planned improvements will occur 
along Shellhorn Road, Wynridge Drive/Claude Moore Avenue, Ashburn 
Village Boulevard, Waxpool Road, Smith Switch Road, Route 606, 
Prentice Drive, Pacific Boulevard and Loudoun County Parkway. The 
project also includes pedestrian improvements at the intersections of 
Ashburn Village Boulevard and Shellhorn Road, Farmwell Road and 
Ashburn Village Boulevard, and Farmwell Road and Smith Switch Road. 
 
The public hearing will be held as a virtual/online meeting. Information 
for accessing and participating in the virtual meeting is available at 
www.virginiadot.org/LoudounMetroBikePed. The project team will 
make a short presentation beginning at 6:30 p.m. and answer questions 
for about an hour after the presentation. 
 
Review project information and meeting details on the webpage above or 
during business hours at VDOT’s Northern Virginia District Office,  
4975 Alliance Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030. Please call ahead at  
703-259-1794 or TTY/TDD 711 to make an appointment with appropriate 
personnel. 
 
Pursuant with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and 23 CFR 
771, an environmental document in the form of a Programmatic 
Categorical Exclusion (PCE) is being prepared as per agreement with the 
Federal Highway Administration. In compliance with the National Historic 
Preservation Act, Section 106 and 36 CFR Part 800, information 
concerning the potential effects of the proposed improvements on 
properties listed in or eligible for listing in the National Register of Historic 
Places will be available with the PCE. 
 
Give your comments during the meeting, or by June 7, 2021 via the 
comment form on the project website, by mail to Mr. Zamir Mirza, Virginia 
Department of Transportation, 4975 Alliance Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030 or 
by email to meetingcomments@VDOT.virginia.gov. Please reference 
“Loudoun County Metrorail Bicycle and Pedestrian Improvements” in the 
subject line. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and 
activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 
If you need more information or special assistance for persons with disabilities or 
limited English proficiency, contact VDOT Civil Rights at 703-259-1775.  

 
State Project: 9999-053-209, P101, UPC: 114664, Federal: CMAQ-5B01 (006) 

 
In case an alternate date is needed, the meeting will be held  

Thursday, June 10, 2021 at the same time. 

 
  


